
Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20
Application
number

WSCC/036/20

Name Deborah McNamara

Address SEA LANE, 27, SEA LANE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN16 1NH

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments The size and scale of this proposal will have an extremely detrimental effect on this area which is close
to and has views of the South Downs and is close to the historic town of Arundel. There has been a
huge amount of housing built along the coastal strip in the past few years and roads are completely
unable to cope. This scheme would daily necessitate many lorries using already overcrowded roads.
The scheme would affect the physical and mental wellbeing of those living in the area on so many
levels. Tackling climate change is a priority for us all and burning waste seems contrary to that priority.
I really hope that for the sake of everyone in this area this application is refused.
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